SISTERS AGAINST,SQUIH AFRICAN APARTHEID (S.A.S.A.A)

Invite you to join them for

Come share your memories of Winnie Mandela and be inspired
by others in this Memorial Tribute which will consist of:

Film
Photos
Music, and
Reflections on the life of Mother Winnie Mandela

The event is FREE and open to the public. All are invited to attend.

The Tribute is hosted by Rev. Dr. Herbert Daughtry, National
Minister of The House of the Lord Churches, and Dr. Karen S.
Daughtry, Pastor of The House of the Lord Church and the
Founder and Chairperson of S.A.S.A.A.(-Ki Swahili - Now), and
the Honorable Eric L. Adams, Brooklyn Borough President.

TUESDAY. APRIL 10, 2018 AT 7:00PM

Doors will open at 6:00pm and food will be available.

at the historic
House of the Lord Church | 415 Atlantic Avenue | Brooklyn, New York 11217
(Between Bond and Nevins Sts)

For further information call Dr. Karen S. Daughtry at (201)328-6544.



